
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: September 5, 2024 

Subject: Enhanced Reimbursement for Primary Care Services Program FAQ 

 

Dear Provider: 
 
Please see the attached Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document for the Enhanced Reimbursement for 
Primary Care Services Program. 
 
Please contact the Provider Enrollment and Outreach Branch at the Department of Health Car Finance (DHCF) 
with any questions at DHCF.ProviderEnrollment@DC.gov or 202-698-2000.  
 
Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
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